

## Transitions-Mental Health Association

Inspiring hope, growth, recovery and wellness in our communities.

March 19, 2019

Elizabeth A. Culley, Treasurer Women Lawyers Association of SLO County P.O. Box 3918 San Luis Obispo, CA 93403

Dear Elizabeth,

The clients and staff at Transitions-Mental Health Association wish to express their gratitude for your generous donation of \$100.00, made in Patricia Ashbaugh's honor.

We appreciate the positive impact your contribution has on improving services for local people with mental illness. Above all, you are helping to promote the acceptance of mental illness as a serious but treatable health condition.

This year we are celebrating our 40th year providing mental health services for young people, adults, seniors, and their family members in San Luis Obispo and Northern Santa Barbara counties. I hope to see you at one of our many community events—we'll be sure to keep you posted.

Transitions-Mental Health Association is passionately dedicated to providing vital resources to community members who have mental health issues, while addressing their emerging needs throughout the recovery process. Thank you, again, for playing such an important role in supporting all these services and more and the people who receive them.

Warm Regards,

Jill Bolster-White

**Executive Director** 

This gift may be tax deductible since Transitions-Mental Health Association is a charitable, non-profit corporation. For your information, our tax identification number is 95-3509040. Please keep this letter as your receipt for your donation. It is understood that you received no goods or services in exchange for your donation.

2 levely, thank gov.